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February 28, 1986

BECo fl6-021

Mr. John A. Zwolinski, Olrector
BWR Project Ofrectorate #1 ,

Olvision of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

License OPR-35 '

Docket 50-293

Reference (A) Boston Edison Company Letter (H. D. Harrington)
to NRC (O. B. Vassallo), dated 4/17/85 (2.85.079)

b

Dear Sir: '

' In Reference (A) Boston Edison Company submitted a proposed Technical
Specification amendment which removed the Inservice Inspection weld table,
mechanical snubber table,'and hydraulic snubber table. By this letter we are
submitting revised page 150 to our Reference (A) proposal. NRC is requested
to replace page 150 accordingly.

The revised page reflects the results of NRC Safety Evaluation Report (SER)
dated August 13, 1985. This SER evaluated the Pilgrim Station Second Ten Year
Inservice Inspection Program. The SER was issued subsequent to, and also
affected our Reference (A) submittal. -

Should you have any questions, please contact me.

Very truly yours.
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